Fair PoLiticaL Practices CoMMiIsSION
428 ] Street e Suite 620 ¢ Sacramento, CA 95814-2329
(916) 322-5660 » Fax (916) 322-0886

October 11, 2016

Steve Barr

Steve Barr for County Supervisor 2016
431 Lone Oak Court

Brentwood, CA 94513

Via Email: stevebarr2016@gmail.com

Dear Committee, Steve Barr and Kathy Barr:

The Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices Commission has received the enclosed
complaint against you. It appears the complainant is alleging you have violated the Political
Reform Act’s' campaign disclosure provisions. At this time, we have not made any
determination about the allegation(s) made in the complaint. The complainant will be informed
within 14 days if we intend to:

investigate the allegations of the complaint;
refer the complaint to another governmental agency:;
take no action on the complaint because, on the basis of the information provided, the
Commission does not appear to have jurisdiction to investigate; or

* take no action on the complaint because the allegations of the complaint do not warrant
the Commission's further action.

A copy of that letter will be forwarded to you once the determination has been made. Should
you have any comments on the allegation(s), your comments musf be submitted in writing and
may be addressed to Teri Rindahl at trindahl@fppc.ca.gov.

- West, Chief
o7 Enforcement Division
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Enclosures

! The Political Reform Act is contained is Government Code sections 81000 through 91014. All statutory references
are to the Government Code, unless otherwise indicated. The regulations of the Fair Political Practices Commission
are contained in sections 18110 through 18997 of Title 2 of the California Code of Regulations. All regulatory
references are to Title 2, Division 6 of the California Code of Regulations, unless otherwise indicated.
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